
Weekly Update from Our Saviour’s Lutheran Church –  November 16, 2020 

 

Have this mind among yourselves, which is yours in Christ Jesus, 

who, though He was in the form of God, 

did not count equality with God a thing to be grasped, 

but emptied Himself, by taking on the form of a servant, 

being born in the likeness of men. 

And being found in human form,  

He humbled Himself by becoming obedient to the point of death, 

even death on a cross. 

Philippians 2:5-8 

 

 

Welcome Pastor Wally Seibel! 

We are blessed to have Rev. Wally Seibel serve as our interim pastor!  He will lead 

worship services this Sunday and work with us through this interim process as we look for a new 

pastor.  Be sure to welcome and greet Pastor Wally!  

 

Thank You 

 Thank you for the wonderful send off!  For the Send-Off celebration, the love offering, 

all the wishes and expressions of concerns.  I feel so blessed.  It has been a joy serving as your 

pastor.  Thank you for the wonderful send-off into retirement.  May our Lord continue to guide 

and bless you! 

      God Bless, 

      Mark and Karen Braaten 

 

Reminders for Indoor Worship 

Just a few reminders for our indoor worship service.  The service is going very well, let’s 

keep up the great work and keep everyone safe! 

*Please wear your mask for the indoor service as long as you are inside the church 

building. That is a great way to care for our neighbors.  

*Please do remember to social distance in the narthex as you talk. We are excited to see 

each other, but let’s keep a safe distance.  

*Remember at the end of the indoor service, the ushers will usher you out. Please remain 

in your seats until you are instructed to leave.  

*Finally, be careful with visiting inside.  We know we are a friendly group, in fact we are 

proud of that!  But if possible try to visit outside.  Again we want to keep everyone as safe as we 

can! 

Thank you! 

 

Clothes to India 

 Do you remember last winter, just prior to the COVID outbreak, we did a collection of 

clothing for India?  Glory Gopinath, one of our members, is from India.  She lead a collection of 

clothing for people in her native area of India.  Our social ministry committee agreed to help 

with costs to ship the clothes.  We did a great collection and then COVID hit and slowed 

everything down.   



Well, the clothes have now been sent.  Glory packed the clothes into 6 large boxes and 

they are on their way.  We expect that the clothes will arrive in early December. 

Below is the picture of the clothes as they are about to ship.  Thank you for your help in 

this ministry.  What a beautiful sign of caring in a world that needs a lot of caring right now! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


